Letterhead

Date

Bill Sherbourne

Rainbow Foods

Address etc.

Dear Bill 

This letter is a follow up to our recent conversation regarding increasing access to foods at Rainbow Grocery at Department of Public Health sponsored events.   Staff at the San Francisco Department of Public Health are working toward creating more opportunities for both individual and community level health. 

As part of our work we are developing a policy that would encourage staff throughout the department to provide healthy, nutritious and fresh food options at events, meetings, and activities. Additionally, the proposed policy encourages department employees to purchase food that supports locally produced, organic and sustainable agriculture.  Our hope is to raise awareness of the importance of supporting a healthy food system.

To that end, we believe that Rainbow might serve as an excellent resource for department employees once the policy is passed. We understand that Rainbow Foods has been a city approved vendor and has facilitated access to fresh and nutritious foods for many city departments and events.  We also understand that you are currently reviewing your credit account policy due to problems you have experienced.  

We are meeting with our purchasing department to further clarify options that would maximize access to foods at Rainbow.  For example, our understanding is that a process could be established by which a blanket purchase order is set up for the department, and each section would then set up an account to which purchases would be billed. Our purchasing department has indicated that there should be no issues around reimbursement to Rainbow, as might be the case with credit accounts.

We hope you will continue to work with us in this endeavor.  Will contact you in the next few weeks once we have more information from our purchasing department.

Thank you for your commitment to a healthy food system.

sincerely

Christina





Susana

Health Promotion Consultant



TFP health educator

